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DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
WASHINGTON 

January 16, 1934 

Chief Signal Officer, 

War Department, 

Washington, D. c. 
Dear Sir: 

This office has in contemplation the construction 

of a new code for the use of the Department of State. 

In this connection I have learned that Mr. W.F. Friedman, 

of the Signal Intelligence Section of your office, has 

devised a permutation table which would be especially 

useful in this connection. If it is possible I should 

very much appreciate your having Mr. Friedman furnish 

this office with such a table and any information which 

would be help:t'Ul in the development of this project. 

Very truly yours, 

¥3 , 
Chief, Division of Communication,i"" 
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